
From: Adam Guy [mailto:aguy@professionalsaust.onmicrosoft.com]  

Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 3:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Kovacic DP; 'ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.asn.au'; 'athomas@cfmeu.com.au'; 

'abha.devasia@amwu.org.au' 
Cc: 'Elysse.Lloyd@ashurst.com'; 'Adrian.Morris@ashurst.com'; 'gunzburg@bigpond.net.au'; 

'Trent.Sebbens@ashurst.com' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/190 - four yearly review of modern awards – transitional provisions – 
accident pay provisions [BD-CM.FID2909577]  

 

Dear Associate,  

Thank you for your email, I can confirm that the Unions do not object to the CMIEG having 

an extension to the filing and service of their evidence to 18 August 2017.  

Regards,  

 

Adam Guy 
Legal Officer 
 
Collieries’ Staff and Officials Association 
Level 1, 491 Kent Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

 
www.collieries.org.au 
P: 02 9269 0688 
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